
May 26, 2012 Recycling Notice 

Town of Jacksonport 

 

Recycling Notice 

 

Due to Maifest, the recycling date scheduled for May 26, 2012 at the Town Hall has been postponed 

until the first Saturday in June. There will be three recycling drop off days in June as follows: 

 

June 2nd, June 9th, June 23rd 

 

10 AM to 1 PM at the Ballfield 

 


